From:
To: East Anglia ONE North; East Anglia Two

Subject: Extension of planning process. **Date:** 15 April 2021 17:19:07

Re East Anglia One North and East Anglia Two Windfarms DCO. REF 200223461 And REF 200223462.

Dear Mr Smith.

I am writing to you with regards the 3 month extension to the planning inspection with regards East Anglia One North and East Anglia Two Windfarms.

If the extension is purely so that you and your colleagues can have more time to examine and discuss all the information that you have received over the course of the examination before making your recommendations then I do not have a problem. However if the extension is to allow Scottish Power more time to submit its proposals then I am very much against the extension.

Throughout the examination process all parties have been advised of and adhered to the deadlines that were laid down by you the examining authority. It has been clear throughout the process what these deadlines are. The fact that Scottish power, despite it vast resources, has been shown to have been totally unprepared for the coherent opposition to its poorly researched and presented proposals is entirely a problem of their own making, and only goes to highlight the arrogance that they have shown with regards the whole planning process. To suddenly increase the examination time line in order to allow SPR more time to put their house in order and re-present their case will only damage the integrity of the planning inspectorate and undermine ones belief that the whole process is fair and unbiased. Please can I have your assurance that this is not the case.

Thank you for your time and I look forward to hearing from you.

With best regards

David Steen.

Friston.